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Winner Old Cars Weekly 
Golden Quill Award  

2012, 2013, 2014, 2015 

 

Winner CLC Web 
Site Merit Award 
2013,2014, 2015       

 

Story and Photos by 
Lifer  

 

Awarded Best CLC Regional Newsletter 2007-2008 

Strawn, Texas 

 

Activities: September 2017 

Amidst hurricanes Harvey and Irma which was very  disastrous, but we are very grateful that we were not included and we wish the 
victims the grace God has given them to proceed with their lives in the recovery period. 

Leo, a 1913 Cadillac owner from Lawton, aided in the aftermath clean up in Spring ,TX. 

The NTXCLC had a very memorable day this Sept 9th.  We started our drive by meeting at several spots to gather the 13 to start our 
journey to Willow Park Baptist Church to attend the very touching celebration of life service for Karen Hannah.  There several oth-
ers met us just for the heart rendering memorial; George & Martha Smith, Charles and Sandie Gambolus, Al and Allison Haltiwang-
er, and many AACA members.  We are so sorry that Jim and Judy Hanson endured an over heated Allante and was able not make 
the trip.  

In departing  the church .we began a very  hurried drive to Strawn, TX to Mary’s Cafe for our mouth watering & anticipated chicken 
fried steak. We had a wonderful visit and  celebrated two birthdays with lemon meringue pie.  Plus, due to a timing change in our 
schedule, we missed Robert Broslow & family from Slaton, driving 3 1/2hours to meet us.  Before leaving  Mary’s Cafe , we en-
countered  two possible and perspective Cadillac member, which were  given  membership  forms and newsletters. 

 So as Virginia  and I began our  return drive and sightseeing on some back road through Gordan and Mingus, our eyes viewed lots 
of tress, longhorns, goats ,sheep and cattle. We stopped  in Weatherford at  the famous  Malt Shop . 

 During the past week we have called members on roster to remind all  of the upcoming REGIONAL October 8.   Plus  nominations 
are in order for election of officers for the upcoming year. We need volunteers  and members to step and fill  vacancies on the board. 

 

 

 

NTXCLC members on drive: 
Doug & Kathleen Ashby 
Steve & Debbie Overby 
Joyce & Randoll Reagan 
Minnie Bedrick 
Virginia Andrews 
Jeff Podmers 
James Ashley 
Bill Levy 
Harriet Goodfriend 
Rubye H Musser 

Story by Rubye Hubbard Musser 



 

 

2017 Regional Meet 

 Photos by Lifer 

The club enjoyed a relaxing lunch at Mary’s Restaurant 
 restaurant. 
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Guest Name(s) 

_____________________

_____________________

__________________ 

RSVP with Bill Haesslein, (817) 428-1204 

Map on Page 4 
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2017 Regional Meet 

If you are currently receiving your newsletter, The Standard Of The World, by 
mail, and would like faster service by email, please let the editor know 
(lifer@writeme.com).  Email newsletters are emailed on the first day of every 
month, where snail mail takes sometimes a few days longer.  Thank you. 



 

 

Karen HanNah 
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Karen Cashion Hannah, 75, of Wil-
low Park, beloved wife, mother, 
Granna, sister and friend passed 

away peacefully surrounded by her 
family on Sunday, August 27, fol-
lowing a courageous fight against 
brain cancer. A memorial service cel-
ebrating her life will be held on Sat-

urday, September 9 at 2 P.M. at First 
Baptist Church Willow Park.  

 
Karen was born on June 28, 1942 in 
Fort Worth to Dave and Marcelle 
Cashion. She attended Daggett Ele-

mentary and Junior High, and gradu-
ated from Paschal High in Fort 
Worth. Karen worked at Fort Worth 
ISD prior to working for 24 years at 
Weatherford ISD, working at Bowie 

Elementary and Weatherford High. 
She devoted most of her time to her 
family, spending time together and 
attending all of their many activities 
and sports events. Karen enjoyed 

many close friendships made through 
the Fire Department, camping, 
square dancing, card groups, work 
and church, and lifelong friendships 

from her elementary through high school years. A devout Christian with a strong faith, Karen 

was a long-time member of First Baptist Church Willow Park.  

 
In addition to her parents, Karen was preceded in death by her brother, Tommy Cashion.. Ka-
ren is survived by her loving husband of 56 years, Ned Hannah; her children, Leigh Anne 
(Wayne) Jones, Shelly (Greg) Schwartz, and Chris (Lana) Hannah; grandchildren, Brittany 
(Charlie) Aceto, Tripp, Cash, Hannah, Sarah, Micah, Kyle and Lanie; her brother, Terry 

(Gayle) Cashion; and by many extended family and close friends.  
In lieu of flowers, donations in memory of Karen may be made to Cure SMA (Curesma.org). 



 

 

 

Here are the up and coming activities that members and family and guests should plan for and partici-
pate in. 
    
 
October 8th  Sunday, 1-4 p.m. Regional Meet.  This year we will meet at Classic Gas Motors 1118 Enterprise 
               Place, Arlington, TX 76001 (682) 429-1010.  Directions in the October newsletter. 
               See their website for info on their Friday Nostalgia Nights Classic Car Cruise In. Pages 2 and 4. 
 
               West Lake car show  October 21st to   view  cars    
              1950  and below,  Great show. Page 9 
  
 November 11th  Cadillac Caravan to Hot Rod Restorations by JSK in Cumby, Texas.  
               We will take the back roads for some scenic adventure. 
  
 December 9th  Toys  for Tots   FRANK KENT CADILLAC   FT WORTH,  TX.   
               Open your big Cadillac trunks filled with toys for girls and boys. 
  
 Jan 7, 2018  Christmas   Party  at  Rolling Hills Country Club,  Arlington, TX.   
               Note that party is our best and top gathering, and is paid for by the work we performed at the  
               Pate Swap Meet in April. 
 
September 23 and 24, 2017 Cadillac Fall Festival at the Cadillac & LaSalle Museum at the  
Gilmore Car Museum, Hickory Corners, Michigan.  
June 6—June 10, 2018 CLC Grand National—San Marcos, Texas. Embassy Suites by Hilton 
March 21-26,  2018 Australian Grand National, Renmark SA. 
August 3-10, 2018 CLC National Driving Tour—Central California Coast. 
2019 CLC Grand National— Louisville, KY 
2020 CLC Grand National—Kansas City, KS 
2020 CLC National Driving Tour, Amarillo,TX 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

See you & meet you on the road,    

Rubye     817 996  8066  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Activities Director’s Calendar 
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April 21, 2018 PATE Swap Meet Setup Day. 
April 26-April 28, 20178 PATE Swap Meet  Tent Staff needed. 
April 29, 2018 Tear Down Day—lunch will be provided. 



 

 

Why Region Members Must Also Pay National Dues 
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U. S. Capital at  
end of the mall 

Mt Vernon 

50s Party Contest 

All members of the North Texas Region Cadillac & LaSalle club are also required to be members of the na-
tional club, located in Columbus, Ohio.  Each year National CLC sends each member an invoice for payment 
of the dues.  This is separate from the dues paid for local Region membership.  Each year we submit a roster 
of our local members to Columbus to compare and justify National membership. 

Why? For one reason, this affords our club special insurance coverage if we are at 100% local and National 
membership and at a club-sponsored event.  Here is an example of what may be covered. Can you imagine 
paying for this if not covered? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This coverage is for members when involved in a club sponsored event.  If the club were not covered, it 
would be the member’s expense and not the club’s. 
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YOUR CADILLAC LASALLE MUSEUM quartered on the campus of the Gilmore Car Museum at Hickory Corners, Michigan, has now been in 
operation for three years.  THANK YOU to each member of the North Texas Region of the Cadillac La Salle Club for your support as we go 
forward showcasing our history and our future. 
 
On September 21, 2017, the Museum and Research Center Board of Directors met at the Sheraton Four Points Hotel in Kalamazoo, Michigan, 
chaired by first term President Bill Anderson of Gambrills, Maryland.  Vice President Curator Tim Pawl of West Bloomfield, Michigan, Vice 
President Administration and Governance, Glenn Brown of Oak Park, Illinois, Treasurer James Verraster of Katonah, New York and Secretary 
Paul Ayres of Farmington Hills, Michigan were presented commencing their  terms of office. Our financial condition is currently sound and con-
tinued support is encouraged in order to keep the Museum viable in the future. 
 
Although the agenda contained eight topics, those of particular interest to the membership include Bill Anderson's detailed future strategic plan-
ning outline, future board structure and accountability, the establishment of an MRC Office and the future of the proposed Cadillac Raffle. Per-
sonnel assignments were made for each of these and reports are expected at the March 2, 2018 Board Meeting in Tampa, Florida.  A lot was 
packed into this meeting and we look forward to a great future moving forward. 
 
Enjoy these images of your Museum and if you haven't visited lately, make the easy drive from Chicago or Detroit.  Don't forget to make that tax 
deductible donation to CLCMRC HENRY KNIGHT, 420 SOUTH GREY ROAD, AUBURN HILLS, MICHIGAN,  48326.  BE SAFE 

 
 

Text and Images by Richard Dormois 

1977 SEDAN DE VILLE  1964  62 SEDAN  1957 CADILLAC ELDORADO 
BROUGHAN 

1954 CADILLAC ELDORADO 

1941 CADILLAC SIXTY SPECIAL 
FOUR DOOR SEDAN 

1931 FIVE PASSENGER  
SEDAN 

1930 CADILLAC V16 ROADSTER 1912 CADILLAC TOURING CAR 

1910 CADILLAC TOURING CAR 
1976 CADILLAC ELDORADO 1948 SIXTY SPECIAL FOUR 

DOOR SEDAN 
1937 LaSalle Convertible Sedan 

CADILLAC PRESEIDENTAL  
LIMOUSINE 
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Classifieds 

The 7th Annual Westlake Classic Car Show will be held on Saturday, October 21,  2017, always on the third Saturday of Octo-
ber (Rain date is set for October 28th).  The 7th Annual Westlake Classic Car Show features1909 to 1959 original or restored to near 
original classic cars representing the Golden Age of the Automobile. I hope that you will be able to attend this year.   Please add this 
event to your club's calendar or have someone post the flyer and registration form on your club website and invite your fellow clas-
sic car owners and club members to attend the show.    

The registration form contains detailed information about the show and will answer questions that you may have. You can visit our 
website atwww.westlakeclassiccarshow.com.  We have ample trailer parking with easy access at the site. We also have onsite con-
cessions and have several restaurants directly across the street that have rooms available for club meetings. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at your convenience by return e-mail or on my cell 
phone at (817) 680-1422. If there is someone else in your club that I should be sending this e-mail to, please provide their e-mail 
address.  

 As always, a sincere thank you for supporting the Westlake Classic Car Show as it has helped make this a very successful show.  

Jarrod Greenwood 

Car Show Chairman 

Car Show Invitation 

For those that need to renew their regional membership this year, I 
(Doug Ashby) will be sending out renewal notices thru the mail to each 
and every person who needs to renew before the end of this year.   

If possible I would appreciate it if you could return your dues before  
December 15th.  You should be receiving the notice within the first two 
weeks of October or November. 
 
Thanks, 
Doug Ashby 
Membership Chairman 

National dues will be invoiced to you by mail 
from Columbus when it is due, so do not pay 
national dues with the Regional dues. (See 
page 7) 

http://www.westlakeclassiccarshow.com/


 

 

 

 

Cecil Thompson is have an eye test.  
Jo Thompson is having therapy on leg. 
Regan Hammett is completing chemo. 
Dave Eckberg is having stem cell therapy in Houston.  
Tony Yates has returned to nursing home in Pilot Point. 
John Foust’s father and sister.   
Charlies is in rehab following knee surgery.  
Tim Tynan is seeing a hematologist   —Rubye  dear dear friend. 
Grayson McClung having some  tests and possible surgery—Rubye   grandson. 
 
Keep Lew Reagan and Steve Overby and the others in your thoughts and prayers. 
  

Rubye  Mae      (817) 996-8066 
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There are 16 car clubs that manage the Pate Swap Meet each year.  If every member of the North Texas Region Cadillac & 
LaSalle club recruited just one new member each, we would be the biggest club in the swap meet.  Remember, the member count, 
besides meaning a more fun and interesting club, gets the club a bigger share of the Pate income. 
 
If a member obtains 5 or more new members to the NTXCLC they will receive a free Club Shirt at the annual Christmas dinner. 
 
 

COMMERCIAL ADVERTISING PRICES  

FOR NTXCLC NEWSLETTER "The Standard Of The World" 
Your business will be advertising to car lovers and enthusiasts across the United States, Europe, Asia, and Australia. 

For one full year,  

12 issues —  $50.00 – Business card size,    

$75.00 – 1/8 page,    $125.00 – Quarter page,     

$250.00 – Half page,    $500.00 – Full page.     

If you have a special request contact us for rates. Contact Rubye Musser (rubyemusser@gmail.com) or Bill Levy 

(lifer@writeme.com) for an application or special request. 

Welcome New and Renewed Members: 
 
Steve Preshow, Dallas, Texas 

 

For membership information— 

Contact Doug Ashby at 

doug@ashbycustomknives.com 

 

Please say a prayer for everyone plus maybe a phone call or card.  A HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ALL who are celebrating a birthday in August and 

September – Jo Thompson, Bill “Lifer” Levy and Rubye Mae.  Please send me the month and date of your birthday. Remember to offer prayers for 

all that are on The Sunshine report and to all of our Armed Forces.  If you know of any members that are sick, please let me know.   

mailto:doug@ashbycustomknives.com?subject=Membership%20Chairman
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President:  Rubye Musser 

 (817) 996-8066  rubyemusser@gmail.com 
Vice President:  Jeff Podmers 
 jeff.bev50@gmail.com 
Secretary:  Terry Graham  
 tzgraham@flash.net   
Treasurer:  Jim Hanson     
                Jam_Han@msn.com 
Webmaster:  Minnie Bedrick 

 rudminbed@centurylink.net 
Membership:  Doug Ashby 

 doug@ashbycustomknives.com 
Assistant Membership:  Bill Haesslein 
 billhsln@airmail.net 
Activities : John Foust 

                john@honestjohn.com 

Assistant Activities: Rubye Musser 
Sunshine: Rubye Musser 
 rubyemusser@gmail.com 
Newsletter Editor & Distribution:   Bill Levy 
 (214) 563-1033  lifer@writeme.com 
Newsletter Printer: Greg Neiberding 
Pate Director:  Bill Levy 
Pate Director Assistant:   
Historians:  John Foust 
Directors:  John McDaniel,  Minnie  Bedrick, Richard Cross, Karen 
Phillips, Al Haltiwanger 
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Please let our advertisers know that you saw their ad in the Standard 
Of The World newsletter of the North Texas Region of the Cadillac & 
LaSalle Club 

NTXCLC Board Meetings Usually 3rd Saturday of even months, 1:00 p.m. at Willhoite’s in Grapevine 

Next meeting October 21, 2017 1:00 p.m. in Grapevine, TX.  

mailto:jeff.bev50@gmail.com
mailto:tzgraham@flash.net


 

 

STANDARD OF THE WORLD 

Bill Levy (lifer@writeme.com) 
Editor, North Texas Region CLC 
206 Turnberry Lane 

Coppell, TX 75019 
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Awarded Best CLC  
Regional Newsletter  

2007-2008 

NTXCLC  

—————————————————————- 

Calendar (See page 6) 
   
 

October 8th Regional Meet, Classic Gas Motors, 
Arlington. See pages 2 and 4 
 
West Lake car show  October 21st Page 9 
  
November 11th, Hot Rod Restorations, Cumby, TX. 
  
December 9th  Toys  for Tots   FRANK KENT CADILLAC   FT 
WORTH  TX.   
  
Jan 7, 2018     Christmas   Party  at  Rolling Hills Country Club,  
Arlington ,TX.   
 

April 21, 2018 PATE Swap Meet Setup Day. 
April 26-April 28, 20178 PATE Swap Meet  Tent 
Staff needed. 
April 29, 2018 Tear Down Day—lunch will be pro-
vided. 

Cars and Coffee, October 7th, November 4th 7 a.m. – 11 
a.m..  Gates open at 6:30 a.m. Be in place by 7:15 for a re-
served spot on Cadillac Row as the big lot fills up very fast.  
So get there early.    6800 Dallas Parkway, Plano , TX 75024. 
Email lifer@writeme.com if you have any questions. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
COMING UP: 

June 6—June 10, 2018 CLC Grand National—San 
Marcos, Texas. Embassy Suites by Hilton 
March 21-26,  2018 Australian Grand National, Ren-
mark SA. 
August 3-10, 2018 CLC National Driving Tour—
Central California Coast. 
2019 CLC Grand National— Louisville, KY 
2020 CLC Grand National—Kansas City, KS 
2020 CLC National Driving Tour, Amarillo,TX 
 
 

 Send any corrections, complaints, compliments, discussions,  and/or additions to: 
Bill (Lifer) Levy       lifer@writeme.com    214 563-1033 

 

Awarded  Old Cars Weekly 
Golden Quill 2012, 2013, 

2014,2015 

Awarded  CLC  Web Site Of 
Merit Award 2013, 2014, 

2015 

 
The Standard Of The World is published monthly and 
mailed First Class or emailed to all NTXCLC members on 
the current roster, member of the CLC, and selected oth-
ers. Copyright ©2014, 2015, 2016, 2017 North Texas 
Region Cadillac and LaSalle Club. Other CLC Regions may 
reprint articles without permission as long as attribution is 
given. The deadline for submission is the 20th day of the 
month prior to issue date. ALL NTXCLC members are 
encouraged to submit articles, letters and photos to the 
Editor for publication. Cadillac and the Cadillac Wreath & 
Crest are registered trademarks of Cadillac and General 
Motors. 


